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TIME: 
PLACE: 

PRESENT: 

7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

DECEMBER 7, 1992 

Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers Mark Beasley 

Sally Beals 
James Singer 
J. V. Stone 
c. Mark Kingseed 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Gregory Horn 
Assistant city Manager Michael Haverland 
Assistant to the City Manager Judith Gilleland 

Attorney Phil Herron, Bond Counsel Attorney Frederick Kiel 
and City Planner Alan Schwab were also present at this Meeting to 
answer questions of Council relative to the proposed extension of 
Clyo Road from Bigger Road east to Wilmington Pike as an 
assessment upon lots and lands owned by Society Bank, Far Hills 
Baptist Church, Joseph F. Rippe, B. P. Oil, property owners in 
Lexington Meadows and property owners in Nestle Creek. Mr. 
Schwab outlined this assessment process and explained how it 
differs from those executed by the City of Centerville in the 
past. The City's cost estimate for property owners in Lexington 
Meadows is $65.54 per lot per year, and in Nestle Creek $230.10 
per lot per year over a 20 year period. 

Following the Special Council Meeting held this date, 
Council reconvened into Council Finance Committee of the Whole to 
continue discussion concerning the Budget for 1993. 
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Clerk of Council 


